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12 June 2017 
 
 
Vanessa Harding 
 
 
fyi-request-5980-19689ea0@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
Dear Vanessa 
 
 
Information Request – F2232690: Awatere Valley Rd, Marlborough 
 
This letter is to acknowledge receipt of your information request, received on 08 June 
2017, regarding: F2232690: Awatere Valley Rd, Marlborough. 
 
Would you please let me know by return email, in what capacity you are requesting a copy 
of the Incident report. A contact telephone number would also be helpful. 
 
Section 15 of the Official Information Act 1982 states requests should be responded to “as 
soon as reasonably practicable, and in any case not later than 20 working days after the 
day on which the request is received” – although this timeframe may be extended in 
certain circumstances.   
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
Kim Peterson 
Regional Business Services Manager 
 


